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March 21, 2019 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING 

 

The Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun (Board 

or BOPC) has cancelled the meeting that was scheduled to be held on Thursday, March 28, 2019, 

at 9:30 a.m. at the Board office at 660 Davis Street, San Francisco, California, due to lack of a 

quorum. 
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Allen Garfinkle 

Executive Director 

 

########################################### 

 

This notice of cancellation may also be found on the Board’s website: 

www.bopc.ca.gov 
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